We Want Your Stories

Was your time at Mount Doug fun? Did you meet your lifetime love at Mount Doug? Was there a teacher or fellow student an inspiration in your life? Do you remember how you met your best friend? Do you have a favourite sports moment? Was there an outrageous prank and the pranksters need to be revealed? The MD80 Celebration Committee is hoping to commission a commemorative book in conjunction with the 80th Anniversary Event. We are looking for your stories and memories of your time at Mount Doug. 250 - 300 words maximum.

Please send your stories to this email address mymountdoug@mountdougalumni.com
mymountdoug@mountdougalumni.com

Last Updated (Monday, 27 June 2011 08:23)